
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ann Arbor Renter's Commission <RentersCommission@a2gov.org>  
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2025 1:02 PM 
To:  
Subject: RE: Request for Renters’ Booklet 
 
Hi Jean,  
 
We will get this in the mail for you. It should arrive within the next few days.  
 
Thanks! 
 
Kristen 
 
Kristen Vander Lugt, Deputy Clerk - Operations (she/her/hers) Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office 
| Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron, 2nd Floor ∙ Ann Arbor ∙ MI Direct dial (734) 794-
6140 Ext. 41404 kvanderlugt@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org Follow the Clerk’s Office on 
Instagram @a2cityclerk 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 9:00 AM 
To: Ann Arbor Renter's Commission <RentersCommission@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Request for Renters’ Booklet 
 
[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important 
at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, 
open attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and 
know the content is safe. 
 
 
Kindly mail a Renters’ Booklet to me.  I have been a resident of Ann Arbor for nearly five 
years, having moved into the McKinley property at Manchester West.  I have not received 
such a booklet.  My address follows below. 
Thank you. 

 
 

 
 




